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Conversion therapy is a dangerous practice that negatively affects the mental health 

of LGBT people. It has no evidence of being effective, and instead can cause 

depression and increased risk of suicide. 

 

Conversion therapy has no place in this country. Let's work to protect Oregonian 

youth from this harmful practice. 


